
 
 

August 2013 Newsletter 

 

As our granddaughter says:  “YOLO:”   (You Only Live Once) -- Well – we only get to have 

ONE 50 Year High School Class Reunion!  Unbelievable!!!  If you miss this one – you will be missed!!!  With 

the help of modern technology, we have been able to contact more of you than in all the past years combined.  

We’ve even located the first AFS foreign exchange student at EHS – Carla Scorza in Italy. 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  **The caterers’ have requested we provide a firm head count by 

August 20
th

 and NO LATER THAN AUGUST 29
th

.**    It would be very helpful if you could pre-register, not 

only for a more accurate head count for preparations, but, also if you would please send your $75.00 with your 

Registration Form.  (Joyce & Gayle will accept checks at the door – but, we’d rather be visiting.)  Also, please 

let Cammy know if you plan to enjoy Sunday Brunch at Don’s (not included in Registration Fee) – again, for 

the head count.  
 

Want to see who will be attending our 50
th

 Reunion?  Just check under the “Classmates” section on the website 

www.ephratatigers63.com and everyone highlighted in Tiger Orange will be here.   If you’ve told one of the 

committee you plan to attend, but have not registered, you are not yet highlighted in Tiger Orange.  
 

SPECIAL NEEDS & PARKING:  Nat Washington House (NWH) is accessible for wheelchairs, 

electric scooters, walkers, etc.  In addition, the area in front of the NWH will be a ‘drop off zone’ – but, there is 

ample parking in the back and in the surrounding parking lots (Methodist Church, PUD Parking, etc.) 

 

THANK YOU:  Camilla Toland Hatch (Chairman) & Mary McMains Hunt (Secretary/Website) for 

making local arrangements for a fun weekend;  Tom Nelson (MC), and Nancy Hedges Nelson (Decorations);  

Gayle Anderson Bargmann & Joyce Curtis Mulliken (Treasurers); Nick Maurer, Mike Montaney, and 

Shirley Wallace Clasen (new Treasurers with Joyce). Gordon Hunting (Classmate Contact List AND drum 

roll) MUSIC, MUSIC, MUSIC   (Time Life CD collection of music from the 50’s and 60’s).  For those who 

want to “kick up their heels” there is space available); Barb Loosemore McDonald (Memorial Table); Don 

Davis (Golf); Jim Clark (water & ice); Sharon Magoteaux Hampton & Shirley Wallace Clasen (name 

tags); Terry Hunt (EHS ’62) (Class Photo); Greg Folsom (EHS ’62) (Webmaster); Don Gordon  (last 

surviving teacher); All who helped find classmates; and Everyone who has pre-registered!!!  More to Thank at 

the Reunion!!!   

 

 

CHECK IT OUT:  www.ephratatigers63.com   Profiles, Pictures, Memories, Schedule of Events, 

Newsletters, Memorials of Classmates gone, but not forgotten, etc. 
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Schedule of Events 

September 6-8, 2013 

 
Several of you have mentioned bringing guests – parents, siblings, friends from other EHS Classes (especially 

EHS 1961-65) – Everyone is welcome!!!  

 

Friday Evening  5:00 PM – Nat Washington House (NWH) – NO HOST BAR (Cash only)  

                  Hors Devours and Appetizers provided 

7:00 PM – EHS Football Stadium – Ephrata Tigers v. Quincy Jackrabbits 

      $3.00 at the gate  

 

Saturday Morning  8:30 AM – ***GOLF at LVGCC – green fees $32.00***  

                        8:00 AM -- noon – Farmers’ Market in front of Grant County Courthouse  

 

Saturday Afternoon  Enjoy a Leisurely Afternoon of Visiting at the Nat Washington House 

 (bottled water & ice provided) 

 

1:00 – 4:00 NWH -- Savor the time visiting with classmates and friends and 

catching up on the past ten years (or 50 for some) 

Bring snacks to share & your favorite beverage 

 

Saturday Evening  5:00 – 6:30 NWH – Social Hour – NO HOST BAR (Cash Only) 

    6:15 – CLASS PICTURE  

                    6:30 – NWH – Dinner Catered by Don’s Restaurant   

                                               Cost for Non-Registered Guests: $30.00 (we DO need a head count) 

      

Sunday Brunch   10:00 AM – FAREWELL BRUNCH  

Don’s Restaurant – Cost $11.12 (includes tax & gratuity) 

 

**Please let Cammy know if you have any specific dietary needs prior to August 20
th

 at 

camillahatch@yahoo.com or 509 754-2539 or 509 237-4003.  

 

***Please call or e-mail Don Davis if you plan to golf  at djd44@q.com or  509 754-4352 or 509 989-0781. 

 

The Reunion Committee has worked to make this a relaxing & leisurely opportunity to reconnect with 

those who helped us ‘grow up’ – Casual attire for the entire weekend is recommended, with lightweight 

jackets since much of our time will be enjoyed in the beautifully landscaped backyard at the NWH.  In 

door seating is available for visiting as well.  

  

Please call or email any of the Reunion Committee Members if you have any questions: 

 

Cammy Toland Hatch (Chmn) 509 237-4003  camillahatch@yahoo.com 

Gayle Anderson Bargmann   206 550-7942  gb.bargmann@comcast.net 

Joyce Curtis Mulliken  509 750-1413  mulliken@televar.com 

Don Davis    509 989-0781  djd44@q.com 

Gordon Hunting   509 881-0424  ghunting@charter.net 

Mary McMains Hunt  509 632-5213  hunt@televar.com 

Nick Maurer    509 787-3823  nmaurer@earthlink.net 

Mike Montaney   509 754-4889  mmontaney@gmail.com   

Shirley Wallace Clasen  509 785-9300            shirley.clasen@frontier.com 
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